
ATTENTION NEW MSc PSYCHIATRY STUDENTS 
 
The Prevention and Early Intervention Program (PEPP) at the Douglas 
Mental Health University Institute is offering supervision and a stipend to a 
master’s level student in Psychiatry or related discipline. The research 
project involves the investigation of stress and protective factors in first 
episode psychosis and clinical high risk patients, with a focus on 
neurobiological markers of stress.  
 
PEPP provides a stimulating working environment in a large 
interdisciplinary team of clinicians and researchers. We follow a 
comprehensive protocol for the assessment of symptoms, cognition and 
functional outcome. As a result there is a well established data base for 
both phases of the disorder.  
 
The successful applicant should have a bachelor’s degree in a relevant 
discipline (e.g. psychology, neuroscience) and be fluent in both English 
and French. Prior research and clinical experience is an asset. The 
candidate will be supervised by one or more of the established 
investigators in the program (Drs. Marita Pruessner, PhD, Jai Shah, MD, 
FRCPC and Dr. Ashok Malla, MD FRCPC). 
 
Please send your complete Curriculum Vitae to Marita Pruessner at 
marita.pruessner@mcgill.ca. Starting date will be in January 2015. For 
more information on PEPP, visit our website: 
http://www.douglas.qc.ca/pages/view?section_id=165&locale=en. 
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